Town of Woodstock
Selectmen’s Meeting
Tuesday, October 15, 2013

Selectmen: Jim Fadden Jr., Gil Rand, Joel Bourassa
Staff: Judy Welch, Steve Welch
Public: Patrick Griffin, George Spanos, Ann-Marie Gallant, Bob Georgia, Fred Englert, John MacKay, Lisa

Clark

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Public Participation:

Patrick Griffin:
Patrick questioned whether the Board had followed with the Chief concerning area prosecution.
Gil explained that he hasn’t spoken with Chief Moorhead yet but will after he does some research.

Patrick questioned the procedure the town has for budgeting.

Fred Englert:
Fred presented the Board with a copy of RSA 156:26 and questioned whether the town has the

authority to prohibit employees from bringing their guns to work.

George Spanos:
George provided the Board with pictures and a survey of his land showing the encroachment the

rock retaining wall, built by his neighbor, has on his property.

John MacKay/Fire Department Budget & Capital Reserves:
John reviewed the 2014 proposed fire department budgets and capital reserve accounts with the Board.

Minutes of the October 1, 2013 Meeting:
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of the October 1, 2013 Selectmen’s Meeting. Gil seconded the motion and

the vote was affirmative.

Application/Cascade Park/Kelly Manning & Bryan Comeau:

The Board reviewed an application, from Kelly Manning and Bryan Comeau, to use Cascade Park on
November 2, 2013 for a wedding ceremony. Gil motioned to approve this application. Joel seconded the motion
and the vote was affirmative.

Application/Cascade Park/Wendy Robertson & James Smith:

The Board reviewed an application, from Wendy Robertson and James Smith, to use Cascade Park on May 10,
2014 for a wedding ceremony. Joel motioned to approve this application. Jim seconded the motion and the vote
was affirmative.

Old Business:

New Business:
Signed Checks.




Gil motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 7:45 p.m. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was
affirmative.
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